
We are supporting  
UK Malnutrition  
Awareness Week 2023

If you are worried about someone’s unplanned weight loss, you  
may wish to have a conversation with them and encourage them  
to speak with their GP or healthcare professional. For more tips,  
visit www.malnutritiontaskforce.org.uk.

This material has been produced by BAPEN and the Malnutrition Task Force as part of UK Malnutrition Awareness Week.  
It is intended for use during UK Malnutrition Awareness Week and throughout the year as appropriate. Last updated: 2023. 

Ask, Look, Listen.  
We’re ALL in this together 

6th - 12th November


